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King County Board of Health

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
Guidelines and Recommendations 17-01
Healthy Housing Guidelines and Recommendations
Pursuant to its authority under RCW 70.05.060, the King County Board of Health hereby gives notice of proposed Healthy Housing Guidelines and Recommendations. The Healthy Housing Guidelines and Recommendations are intended to inform governmental officials working at regional, county and city levels on housing strategies and policies to improve the health of residents and communities while preserving housing affordability throughout King County.  Guidelines and recommendations are advisory only, and do not have the force and effect of law.  
A public hearing on the proposed guidelines and recommendations at which the public may state their views orally or in writing will be held during the regular meeting of the King County Board of Health, March 16, 2017 in the Metropolitan King County Council Chambers, 10th floor, Courthouse, 516 Third Avenue, Seattle, WA.  Written comments can also be submitted to: King County Board of Health, ATTN: Maria Wood, Public Health – Seattle & King County, 401 Fifth Avenue, Suite 1300, Seattle, WA 98104; maria.wood@kingcounty.gov. Written comments mailed or delivered to this address must be received by 5 p.m. on the day preceding the Board of Health meeting.  Written comments may also be submitted at the Board of Health meeting.

Copies of the proposed rules are available from the same address, by calling 206-263-8791 or on-line at: http://kingcounty.gov/council/clerk/ordinances_advertised.aspx
Dated at Seattle, Washington 1st day of March, 2017.
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Melani Pedroza, Clerk of the Board

